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P.R.No.106/2023                              Date:  29.09.2023 

Press Release 

Chennai Rajiv Gandhi Government Hospital  

Metro Rail Subway will soon be opened 

The Chennai Metro Rail Administration is pleased to announce that the Metro 

Rail subway near Rajiv Gandhi Government Hospital is swiftly approaching 

operational readiness. Technical works are currently underway in the subway, and 

though a slight delay has been encountered due to the meticulous nature of the 

tasks, the completion is on the horizon. 

The subway, strategically located opposite Chennai Central Railway Station, 

has been constructed to facilitate seamless transit for passengers and the public with 

the installation of escalators and lifts. Technical advancements and enhancements 

within the subway are at their final stages, necessitating a few days at each stage to 

ensure optimal functionality. Concurrently, drainage facilities are being meticulously 

established to prevent rainwater ingress and stagnation. 

A dedicated security guard has been appointed to monitor the subway, 

ensuring a safe and secure environment for all users. The administration is 

committed to maintaining a zero-tolerance policy towards anti-social activities, 

encroachments, or any wrongful acts within the subway vicinity. Law enforcement 

will take appropriate actions against violators. 

The Chennai Metro Rail Administration assures the public that once the technical 

works are successfully concluded, the subway near Rajiv Gandhi Government Hospital 

will be swiftly opened for public use 
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